

Notice of Rally Mongolia 2020 event cancellation

We have been working hard to hold Rally Mongolia 2020 so far.

Pandemic seems to be slightly coming to stamped out, but we cannot make a trial run in Mongolia yet.

Even if things settle down dramatically this summer, we already lost time to prepare.

Also there is a possibility to be attacked by second or third wave of infection in Japan. We concern about a medical care system which is crucial to our rally.

From multiple points of view, we reached a decision that it is understandable to suspend this year and put more efforts into Rally Mongolia 2021.

June 1, 2020

SSER ORGANISATION

Chairman YAMADA Tetsu

SSER
ORGANISATION